

FEBRUARY 19, 2020

The Honorable Mike Webber

Chair, House Regulatory Reform Committee

State Capitol

P.O. Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909-7514

Dear Mr. Webber:

Please accept this letter in support of House Bill 5437 that was recently introduced by State Representative Tim Sneller. This legislation is important to help make our PGA TOUR Champions Tournament at Warwick Hills Golf & Country Club in Grand Blanc a world class event. We held our PGA TOUR Champions event there from years 2018-2020 and have recently announced extending it through 2025.

Again, we strongly support this legislation and respectfully request a hearing on House Bill 5437 in the House Regulatory Reform Committee. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards,

Matt Stennes

Tournament Director

The Ally Challenge presented by McLaren

Tournaments For Charity 117 N. First Street Suite 100 Ann Arbor, MI 48104